
 

February 8, 2022 

 

Judicial Proceedings Committee 

Re: SB504 Equal Protection for Unborn Human Life Act 

Position: Favorable 

 

Dear Chair, Vice Chair, and Committee Members, 

I would like to ask for your support for this bill which would give equal protection for those 

babies still in the womb. Life begins at conception, and abortion ends life. It is as simple as that. 

This bill would work to protect the most vulnerable of our society, the unborn. It would turn our 

state from allowing and promoting the killing of the unborn to protecting and providing for them. 

I understand that this issue is complicated and that there are many factors to consider regarding 

this issue, but we should not wrap the rights of one part of society around the idea of taking 

another’s life. 

I ask for your support on a favorable vote for this bill. 

Sincerely, 

Senator Johnny Ray Salling 

 


